

September 9, 2022

Mayor Parnell Vann P.O. Box 1126 Magnolia, AR 71754

RE: Permit Number: AR0043613, AFIN: 14-00059

Late Permit Report Submittal

Dear Mr. Vann:

The Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) received your Final Compliance report for achieving the final effluent limitations for TRC, Lead and WET for the City of Magnolia Big-Creek WWTP. However, the reports were due on March 2, 2022, and January 31, 2022, respectively. However, the reports were submitted on May 23. 2022. Therefore, the reports were submitted late, which is a violation of the Permit.

Please note, there is no further action required by you at this time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jill Gray | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118

t: 501.682.0800 | e: Jill.Gray@adeq.state.ar.us



cc: Russell Thomas, Wastewater Superintendent